
 
 

 
 

 

Date: 16.09.2024 

To, 
The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited-SME Platform 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai: 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 540850 
Scrip Name: JFL 
 
Subject: Intimation of procurement

Dear Sir/Madam, 

In continuation to previous announcement
recently procured a second substantial
order worth Rs. 1 crore from Dabur
performance. 

The cumulative impact of these orders
for the current financial year. 

Thanking you. 

Your Sincerely, 

For Jhandewalas Foods Limited 
 
 
 
 
Raakesh B Kulwal 
Managing Director 
00615150 
 
 

procurement of Second Substantial Order 

announcement dated 03/09/2024, we wish to inform you
substantial order in a series from Mother Dairy worth

Dabur, which is expected to have a significant impact

orders is anticipated to contribute positively to our

you that the company has 
worth Rs.10 crores and an 

impact on our financial 

our revenue and earnings 
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